
 

TO:  Nine Mile Creek Board of Managers 
FROM:  Randy Anhorn 
DATE:  May 26, 2021 
RE:  Rosland Park Filtration BMP Project Update 

 

 
Background 

As part of this agenda item, Barr Engineering will provide an update on the Rosland Park 

Filtration BMP project.   

 
Request 
 
No action required.  The presented is for informational purposes to promote discussion.  Staff 
will be bringing the Rosland Park Filtration BMP project back to the Board at its June 16, 2021 
Regular Board meeting seeking authorization to go out for bid for the construction of the BMP.  
 
 

 

 
 
 


